
St. Martin-in-the-Fields “Brunchers” 

Ever been told “you are out to lunch”? Well, now you can be. We are 

offering to members of the church, an opportunity to join us once a month 

for breakfast or lunch (hence the name “Brunchers”). We’ll meet at a local 

restaurant. Transportation is up to the individual but we are confident 

members of the parish would be willing to offer assistance with a ride to 

and from the restaurant.  

The plan is to meet on either a Tuesday or Thursday. Restaurants will 

vary but most will be located in the north and west end of London. 

Gathering times will be around 10:00 a.m. depending upon the restaurant 

selected. Our first get-togethers will be: 

Tuesday, August 26 at 10:00 a.m.; the Singing Chef; SE corner of Hyde 

Park Rd. and Fanshawe Park Rd. in the small plaza across from 

Scotiabank 

Please let us know by noon Sunday, August 24 / 25, if you are planning to 

join us. 

Tuesday, September 23 at 10:00 a.m.: location to be determined 

In order to assist the restaurants in their planning, we will need to know the 

numbers participating 2 – 3 days prior to the “brunch”.  

Larry and Janice Chisholm 

519 – 657 – 5279  lchisholm@rogers.com or speak to us at coffee hour 

 


